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What is IPM?
As of July 1, 2016, the 
Healthy Schools Act 
requires IPM training for 
anyone who applies a 
pesticide at a school or 
child care center. The 
training teaches pesticide 
effects, approved pesti-
cides, and safe usage.

Who Needs IPM?
All IPM Coordinators and 
anyone who may apply a 
pesticide* at a school are 
required to have training.

*This includes, but is not 
limited to, disinfecting wipes, 
sanitizers and weed killers.

How Often?
The Healthy Schools Act 
requires this one-hour 
training to be completed 
annually.

Schedule Training
E-mail MemberServices@nbsia.org to 
schedule your next IPM training. 

This onsite training is FREE, and can be 
accommodated for various group 
sizes.


